
THE NOMINATING COMMITTEE NEEDS YOUR SUGGESTIONS 
 
 
The Nominating Committee will meet in late March to decide upon a slate of candidates  
 
for the offices of NJLLA Vice President/President-Elect, Secretary, Treasurer and two  
 
Executive Board members for the 2007-2008 year.  Elections will be held at the May  
 
Annual Meeting on Tuesday, May 15th. 
 
If you have a candidate in mind, including yourself, please send your suggestions by 
Wednesday, March 28th to: 
 

NJLLA Nominations Committee 
c/o Johanna Bizub 
Prudential Insurance Law Library 
751 Broad Street     NJ-01-04-13 
Newark, NJ  07102-3714 
email: jbizub@prudential.com 
phone: 973-367-3175 

 
 
Please consider: 
 
 
___________________________for the office of ______________________________ 
 
 
___________________________for the office of ______________________________ 
 
 
___________________________for the office of ______________________________ 
 
 
___________________________for the office of ______________________________ 
 
 
___________________________for the office of ______________________________ 
 
 
___________________________for the office of ______________________________ 
 
 
 


